
Brazoria County Courthouse 
111 E. Locust 
4TH Floor, Suite 405 
Angleton, Texas 77515 

PATRICK BULANEK 
DISTRICT JUDGE 

461 ST Judicial District 

August 24, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail: Uieurance@tidc.texas.gov 

Joel Lieurance 
Senior Policy Monitor 
Texas Indigent Defense Commission 
209 West 14th Street, Room 202 
Austin, Texas 78701 

Angleton 979-864-1205 

Facsimile 979-849-7514 

RE: Brazoria County's Response to Texas Indigent Defense Commission 

Monitoring Review of Brazoria County Indigent Defense Systems, 

June 2022 

Dear Mr. Lieurance, 

On June 14, 2022, the Texas Indigent Defense Commission ("TIDC") issued a 
"Monitoring Review of Brazoria County's Indigent Defense System." On August 8, 
2022, TIDC provided Brazoria County an extension to provide its response by October 
14, 2022. Please find below Brazoria County's response to the report's findings and 
recommendations. 

FINDING AND RECOMMENDATION 1: "Article 15.l 7(e) of the Code of Criminal 
Procedure requires magistrates to ask and record whether each defendant requests 
counsel. Brazoria County magistrates must ask and record whether each defendant 
requests counsel." 

RESPONSE: The Brazoria County magistrates have implemented procedures to 
ensure that each defendant is (1) clearly informed of his or her right to the 
appointment of counsel if he or she cannot afford counsel, (2) asked whether he 
or she wants to request appointment of counsel, and (3) informed of the 
procedures for requesting the appointment of counsel. The magistrates have 
reviewed additional guidance from the Texas Justice Court Training Center on 
language to use in communications with defendants regarding the appointment 
of counsel. In addition, the magistrates have modified the "Statutory Warnings" 

form completed during each magistration. The form, which each defendant 
reviews and signs, clearly explains the procedure for requesting appointment of 
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